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I work one block away from a park. As it is already, I feel unsafe to walk on breaks or to get lunch.
I'm a young girl and walking alone anywhere makes me nervous, but the ways things have gone
since this pandemic has made it worse. As it is now I've been yelled at or talked to just trying to go
get lunch. I've always wanted to work downtown, but the streets have REALLY gone downhill. The
cleanliness is bound to become worse if this passes, and it's bad enough already! The parks that were
built to be a break from the city, should not be a solution to housing for the homeless. Please find

another solution!
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